NASACRE
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Tuesday, 8h May 2007
10.00 am - 3.30 pm
at

Council House, Victoria Square, Birmingham B1 1BB

KEYNOTE SPEAKERS

Professor Brian Gates

(Chair of RE Council)
SACRE Bleu: the politics of difference

Rev Nims Obunge

(Freedoms Ark Church, and CEO of The Peace Alllance)
A United Approach to Difference

£70 per delegate
Payable either by cheque, made out to NASACRE and accomparying the delegate forms),
or by invoice after the AGM

Please DETACH and send completed forms, by Friday 30t March 2007, to
Camilla O’Connor Assistant to the Secretary of NASACRE
C/o Religious Education, School of Education, University of Birmingham
Weoley Park Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham B29 6LL

Tel 0121 415 8290; fax 0121 414 5619; e-mail ¢.b.oconnor@bham.ac.uk



BIOGRAPHY OF REV. NIMS OBUNGE

Rev Nims Obunge is the Pastor of Freedoms Ark Church and also serves as the CEO of The Peace
Alliance. The Peace Alliance is a national crime reduction charity working on a local and national
basis in partnership with faith, community, & statutory organisations, the police, and councils and

statutory bodies.

He is a member of the Home Office Round Table on Gun Crime and a member of The Metropolitan
Police Trident Independent Advisory Group. He is on the London Crimestoppers Advisory Board
and was a member of the Metropolitan Police Association scrutiny y panel on Stop & Search. Rev
Obunge also acts as chair of the London Criminal Justice Board’s (LCJB) Independent Advisory
Group and The Metropolitan Police Operation Blunt Independent Advisory Group. He is a member
of the London board of the Commission for Racial Equality. He is often consulted on issues related

to ethnicity, diversity, young people and crime.

In Haringey, Rev Obunge serves on the Executive Board of the Crime Reduction Partnership, the
Local Strategic Partnership and chairs the multi-faith forum. Whilst also serving as an Ecumenical
Dean, in his voluntary role as a police Chaplain, he provides support to police officers as the need
arises. He is also a governor of the College of North East London.

He supports families and victims of gun and other violent crimes and works with young people at

risk of offending.

Since September 2001 The Peace Alliance has organised annual Week of Peace events in
Haringey engaging several thousand people from all ages, racial and cultural groups.
Subsequently the first London Week of peace was celebrated in the capital in September 2004 and

is continuously gaining momentum.
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NASACRE AGM: Tuesday, 8" May 2007

ELECTIONS

The following elections will take place at the Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, 8t May
2007.

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

(for a period of three years)

2 members

Affiliated SACREs are invited to use the attached form to nominate candidates. You are
asked to give a brief biographical note (about 50 words) including (where applicable) the
SACRE committee on which the candidate serves (ie, A: Other Denominations and Faiths,
B: Church of England, C: Teachers’ Associations, D: the LEA, or E: Grant Maintained
Schools). Candidates may also wish to say which faith and / or denomination they come
from, but this is optional.

The CLOSING DATE for nominations is Friday, 30t March 2007. Nominations will NOT be
accepted at the meeting UNLESS fewer than two nominations have been received for
committee members.

Acknowledgement of booking and full details of the AGM (including
annual reports) will be mailed nearer the time
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NASACRE AGM: Tuesday, 8" May 2007

DELEGATE NOMINATION FORM

Please note that Executive committee members’ attendance fee may be paid for by NASACRE and so
SACREs can nominate an extra delegate

TR SACRE wishes to nominate the following
person(s) as delegate(s) to the AGM on Tuesday, 8t May 2007

(please print)

Please DETACH and return this form, by Friday, 30" March 2007, to

Camilla O'Connor  Assistant to the Secretary of NASACRE
C/o Religious Education, School of Education, University of Birmingham
Weoley Park Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham B29 6LL.
Tel 0121 415 8290; fax 0121 414 5619; e-mail c.b.oconnor@bham.ac.uk
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NASACRE AGM: Tuesday, 8" May 2007

NOMINATIONS FOR
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEMBERS

SACRE Committee (or role, eg Adviser, Clerk) ...
Faith or denomination (optional) ...

Biographical details:

Biographical details:

PLEASE INDICATE ANY SPECIAL DIETARY (OR OTHER) REQUIREMENTS

.........................................................................................................................................................

Please DETACH and return this form, by Friday, 30'" March 2007, to

Camilla O'Connor  Assistant to the Secretary of NASACRE
C/o Religious Education, School of Education, University of Birmingham
Weoley Park Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham B29 6LL
Tel 0121 415 8290; fax 0121 414 5619; e-mail c.b.oconnor@bham.ac.uk
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NASACRE AGM: Tuesday, 8" May 2007

NOMINATIONS FOR OFFICERS

Name of SACRE ..........cccooooii
Nomination(s)

VICE CHAIR

Name and address .........................oo

.......................................................................................

.......................................................................................

.........................................................................................

Biographical details:

NB: this nomination is for a period in office of 2 years, with an expectation of a further 2 years
service as Chair

PLEASE INDICATE ANY SPECIAL DIETARY (OR OTHER) REQUIREMENTS

Please DETACH and return this form, by Friday, 30'" March 2007, to

Camilla O'Connor Assistant to the Secretary of NASACRE
C/o Religious Education, School of Education, University of Birmingham,
Weoley Park Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham B29 6LL
Tel 0121 415 8290; fax 0121 414 5619; e-mail c.b.oconnor@bham.ac.uk




Birmingham Council House

Subject: Council House

Photographer: Jonathan Berg

rlace:  Victoria Square Birmingham

Code:

The Council House 1s
located as the central
building in Victoria
Square in the heart of
Birmingham. The building
is closely linked with
Joseph Chamberlain and
he laid the foundation
stone as Mayor of the
Town on 14 June 1874.
The building was designed
by Yeoville Thomason
who had previously
designed buildings in
Colmore Row.

The first edition of
Positively Birmingham
was launched at a Civic
Reception in the Council

House back in September
19941

File Available: EPS High Res.

Photolibrary Details

Millennium Calendar Jan-June

Millennium Calendar July-Dec
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Victoria Square Birmingham

Address Victoria Square
Birmingham




